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REGIONAL MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 29-2021 

July 9, 2021 
 
 

TO          :  All Provincial/City and Municipal Treasurers and Assessors 
                    and All Others Concerned 
 
SUBJECT :  New Official Email Address of this Office  
 
 

 
 
 For the information and guidance of all concerned, please direct your 

communications on the new OFFICIAL email address of this Office, 

Calabarzon@blgf.gov.ph.  

 

Please be guided accordingly. 

 
 

  
GERIEBETH G. DELA TORRE  

                                                                                        Regional Director  
 
 
/APP 
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